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30th November 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians 
 

• Lower Five Geography fieldtrip 2023 

 
Please be advised that we are taking the Lower Five Geography to St Peter port on Wednesday the 6th of December to 
complete Geography fieldwork in an ‘urban’ setting.  We will depart from school at 10:45 and return to school at 13:15. 
The students will be walked to town and then in groups of 3 and above, will be expected to undertake fieldwork in St 
Peter Port.  
 
During the visit, it is appropriate to remotely supervise students. During these times we will expect that the girls: stay 
within the boundaries of the area identified by the visit leader; return by the time agreed and at the location agreed; 
remain in their buddy groups at all times; should they become lost, they should stay together until the staff locate 
them. Students will also be expected to check in with staff at regular intervals.  
 
Students will be expected to manage their own time to include a lunch stop. They will be able to buy lunch if they bring 
some money or they are able to take a packed lunch with them on the day.  
 
Students should remain in school uniform (as school shoes should be suitable to walk into town and back) and they 
should bring a coat depending on the weather.  
 
If you should have any questions about the trip, please contact Ms Ace-Hopkins (sacehopkins@ladiescollege.ac.gg)  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Serena Ace-Hopkins 

Ms Ace-Hopkins  
Head of Geography    
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